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April 26, 2016 
 
 
To: Jose Wudka, Chair 

Riverside Division 

 
From: Sarjeet Gill, Chair, Executive Committee 

 College of Natural and Agricultural Science 

  

Re: 5 Year Planning Perspectives 
 
 
The CNAS Executive Committee at their April 19th discussed the 5 Year Planning 

Perspectives. The committee feels they did not have sufficient time to discuss the 

document. In addition, the committee needs further explanation on this document as it was 

difficult to understand it’s objective.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sarjeet Gill, Chair 

CNAS Executive Committee 

  

 

 


